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Greetings from the President, 

Welcome to the April Newsletter for YOMCHI!  We 

have lots of exciting events coming up! I want to 

thank those of you who attended our first ZOOM 

seminar with Grand Master Lang. I know that 

everyone learned a lot about the history of our 

organization, Grand Master Lang and the general 

history of TaeKwon-Do. This was just one of a series 

and more information about our next event is 

outlined below.  

The Board of Directors is looking for volunteers. We are in need of 

a Treasurer who will work directly with our accountant Mr Prince. 

We are also looking for a new membership director. Please contact 

me directly for more information about these positions.  

Here is a list of upcoming events:  

May 21, 2023 - Grand Master Walter Lang IX and Master Douglas 

Arnold XIII will be hosting the next ZOOM event at 6:00 Mountain 

Time.  More information to come on topic for this event. This is an 

opportunity to learn from our Senior founding members. Look for 

the ZOOM link from Mr Colby.  

June 9th, 2023 – YOMCHI California will be hosting a referee 

seminar to help prepare all officials and participants for the next 

day tournament. Please see the attached flyer or check 

YOMCHI.org for more information and to register for the event. 

June 10th, 2023 - YOM CHI California/Mr. Arnold will be hosting 
the 1st YOM CHI California Invitational Tournament at the Good 

Fellows Hall in Visalia, CA. Please see the attached registration 
form and flyer. The early registration discount for members has 
been extended till May 13, 2023. The tournament will be for all 
ages and ranks and will include Sparring, Patterns, and Breaking.  
See the attached flyer for information and to register. In order 
to encourage travel and to help out with expenses, the  
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association has agreed to reimburse any Member traveling 
from out of state $300 towards flight and hotel 
reservations. Only YOM CHI members are eligible for this 
benefit! Contact Jeanne Arnold at Jarnold@yomchi.org for 
more information. 

 

Lastly, I want to encourage all YOMCHI members to check out 

our new updated website at http://www.YOMCHI.org. Information 

and upcoming news will be posted there regularly. We are 

pleased to announce that Members now have access to all 

Color Belt patterns on their smart phone or I-pad! For any 

students who are interested in getting more involved in YOMCHI, 

or if you have information or events you would like to have posted 

on our website, please feel free to contact me at 

JArnold@Yomchi.org. 

Yours in TaeKwon-Do, 

Jeanne Arnold, III 
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